
Nursery Spring 2 

What an exciting time we’ve had in Nursery welcoming the season of spring! 

The children have been non-stop in their enthusiasm, digging in the soil and 

preparing our garden for a wonderful array of plants, vegetables, and fruit. 

A huge thank you to Rowan's mammy for joining us to 

help plant strawberries; we can’t wait to see them grow!  

 

This term has been filled with an abundance of activities! We celebrated 

World Book Day with storytelling to our friends and everyone came 

dressed as their favourite characters.  Our visit to Whitburn Library was 

another highlight, introducing the children to a world of stories just 

waiting to be explored. 

 

 

We enjoyed Easter crafts with our grown-ups decorating eggs.  

 

We are enjoying ‘Fire pit Fridays’ where we have learnt how to stay 

safe around fire pits and have enjoyed toasting marshmallows, bread 

and hot dogs. 

 

The sponsored teddy toddle was another huge success, with the children 

showing off their best walking skills while raising funds – thank you to everyone 

who contributed! 

 

 

 

And let’s not forget the fantastic support from our families 

at home. Bella's daddy worked his magic and built us a brand 

new kitchen! The children are absolutely thrilled to have such 

a lovely space for imaginative play. Additionally, Isabella's 

mammy and daddy visited to share stories about Eid, bringing us some 

lovely sweet treats to enjoy as part of the celebrations.  

 


